
  

 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382    Fax: 01243 530677 

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 

        

 

 
 

  
     

              

 
26th March 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
As you are aware our school was visited by Ofsted on 13th March.  The inspection was 

classed as a short ‘Section 8’ Inspection, and we are delighted to inform you that the 
inspector judged that we continue to be a ‘Good School’.   

 
The inspector was extremely complementary about all he saw and heard on the day 

and was really impressed by the children’s attitudes to learning and ability to 
articulate their learning journey.   He also particularly highlighted the positive changes 
we have made to our curriculum delivery – a curriculum he described as a ‘Treasure 

trove of exciting and imaginative learning’. 
    

A huge ‘well done!’ to all staff, pupils and Governors and thank you to all of you who 
were so positive in the questionnaires.  A special thanks to the parents who had face-
to-face contact with the Inspector – he was very impressed by the strong sense of 

belonging and partnership in school. 
 

We are now delighted to be able to share the final inspection letter with you. As staff 
and Governors we feel there is much to celebrate and we are proud, like you, to be 
part of such a successful team!   

 
Many thanks, 

 
 
     

 
 

 
Mr. A King 
 

  

 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 
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